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Sen. Lasee:

You requested a determination of whether the town line highway was “maintained
in a similar manner” as that portion of the highway maintained by the complaining
town. Highways might be “maintained in a similar manner” by using similar
techniques on a similar schedule, even if one town does a particularly bad job at its
maintenance. I substituted “maintained to a similar standard” so that the quality of
the maintenance would be compared. Is this OK?

Please read this draft closely to ensure that it meets your intent.

Paul E. Nilsen
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–6926


